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Health Department’s Early Intervention Program to Host Community Meeting 

The Genesee and Orleans County Health Departments (GO Health) will be holding their 

Local Early Intervention Coordinating Council (LEICC) Quarterly Meeting. The meeting 

is scheduled for Wednesday, October 25, 2023 from 4:00-5:00 p.m. at the Genesee 

County Health Department (3837 W. Main Street Road Batavia, NY 14020) or by zoom. 

During the meeting, advocacy will be discussed and the election of officers will take 

place. Refreshments will be provided.    

The LEICC is a supportive group made up of county officials, Early Intervention 

providers, child care providers, parents of children with disabilities and other community 

members. The members of the council are encouraged to collaborate and voice their 

opinions to help raise concerns to better the program, and ultimately, help the children.  

The goal of the LEICC is to afford the opportunity for parents and other members to 

voice their thoughts and concerns on the strengths and weaknesses of the Genesee 

and Orleans County Early Intervention Program and to work together to improve the 

program. The Genesee and Orleans County Health Departments are encouraging 

parents to attend and to offer input as to how we can best meet the needs of all infants 

and toddlers.  

For zoom connection information or for more information on the meeting, please contact 

Sarah Kathryn McLaughlin, Early Intervention Service Coordinator for Genesee County, 

at 585-344-2580 ext. 5503 or 585-589-3147. 
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